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STATE OF ALASKA 

Mr. Fermin Gutierrez 
P.O. Box 422 
Sitka, AK 99835 

Dear Mr. Gutierrez: 

OFFICE: OF THE: GOVERNOR 

JUNEAU 

August 15, 1983 

I have received your letter of resignation and would like to 
take this opportunity to thank you for your service as a 
member of the Alaska ~Jatar Resources Board. 

The many hours of time and the personal talents you have 
contributed are appreciated by the citizens of Alaska, as 
well as by this Administration. 

Best of luck in your many endeavors. 

Harmest regards, 

Bill Sheffield 
Governor 


